Unit 2 Friends & Family

Lesson 05: Does he sell PCs?

レッスン 05: 彼はパソコンを売っていますか?

Target: Talking about jobs using 3rd person singular verbs 目的: 仕事について、動詞+(e)s(三人称単数)を使って話しましょう!

Reading 単語



New vocabulary introduced in the reading

•	know a lot about	~についてたくさん知っている
•	a schedule	スケジュール/予定
•	quite	とても
•	a long way away	~から遠く離れて
•	around	ぐらい
•	get home	帰宅する
•	downtown	繁華街/ビジネス街
•	a flyer	チラシ、ビラ

a poster

ポスター

•	someday	いつか
•	lucky	運のいい
•	a teller	窓口係り
•	a customer	顧客
•	make a loan	融資する
•	though	~にも関わらず、
•	PE	体育
•	lastly	最後に
•	a meet	大会、試合

Unit 2: Friends & Family Lesson 5



Read the passage and circle the new words as you find them

My friend James works at Bic Camera. He is a salesman. He sells cameras. He doesn't sell computers. He knows a lot about cameras. But, he doesn't know a lot about computers. He has a very busy schedule. Every day, he wakes up at 5:00, because he starts work at 7:00 and his company is quite a long way away from his house. James usually finishes work at around 8:00 pm. Sometimes he doesn't get home until 12:00.

Janet is a graphic designer. She works for a small graphic design company downtown. She <u>designs</u> a lot of flyers and posters, but she <u>doesn't design</u> textbooks or web pages. Her posters are really good. I think she is a great designer. She wants to become a famous illustrator someday.

My friend Jerome is a student. He studies every day, but he doesn't study on the weekends or at night. He likes video games and music. He usually plays "Call of Duty" and "Resident Evil." They are his two favorite games. His favorite kind of music is Latin Jazz. He listens to Latin Jazz a lot. He always goes to dance clubs and dances with lots of pretty girls. Jerome is lucky.

Justin is 34. He doesn't have a job. He isn't a student, and he doesn't study. He doesn't have an apartment or a TV. He doesn't have a girlfriend. Justin is unlucky.

My friend Jenny works in a bank. She is a teller. Customers come to the bank and she helps them do things. She doesn't make loans though. That's Jimmy's job. Jimmy is Jenny's boss. He manages the bank.

My friend Malcolm lives in Seattle. He is a teacher. He teaches PE at South Seattle Elementary school. He <u>likes</u> going to the gym and he <u>likes</u> watching movies.

And lastly, my friend John is a dentist. He works at a dental clinic near my house. He fixes people's bad teeth. He is a really interesting quy. He has a collection of classic cars and he always drives them on the weekend. Sometimes he goes to classic car meets and talks to other classic car collectors.



Answer the questions below

- 1. Where does James work?
- 2. When does James usually finish work?
- What does Janet design?
- Does Justin study?
- Who makes loans?
- Does Jenny manage the bank?
- What does John fix?
- 三人称の動詞はいくつありましたか?



9 **Copyright 2013 DMA KK** www.mydma.com 10